From: ICANN Global Support < noreply-globalsupport@icann.org >

Date: Thursday, April 27, 2017 at 7:54 AM

Subject: NOTICE: ICANN Contracted Parties Satisfaction Survey



Dear Registry Operator,

The ICANN organization has partnered with the MITA Group to conduct a survey on our behalf. This is your opportunity to provide input that will directly impact GDD's outreach and future engagement efforts. Your feedback is critical to ensuring our activities are aligned with the needs of contracted parties.

Within the next day, you will receive a survey invitation from support@onlinesurvey.site. Please take a few minutes to complete this online survey. The survey closes on Friday 2 June 2017 12:00 UTC. We appreciate your participation and encourage an early response.

If you have questions please contact us by sending an email to globalsupport@icann.org.

Regards, Cyrus Namazi VP, Domain Name Services & Industry Engagement Global Domains Division, ICANN